Building committee update December 8, 2019

Within the last few weeks the crew from Vision contracting, and Brian from Audio Plus have
meticulously been working on many different aspects of the current renovation. In this time the
following has been completed:

» Framed and hung 1 fire door and 1 standard door

* Framed and covered extended stage

» Extended stage stairs

» Addition of stairs to back stage door exits

» Casing around attic door

« Trim along new front wall

* Modified front of stage to incorporate subwoofer

* Drywalled new front wall

* Drywalled back hallway behind front stage

* Primed front and back wall

» Painted back wall, including around elevator and brick accents

* Painted back hallway behind front stage

* Sanded wood walls and ceilings, including front arc

» Stain matched wood on walls and ceiling

* Repaired and added new electrical in office

* Installed new wiring for audio equipment

Renovation will continue, with the following to be completed:
» Painting and staining
* Electrical for audio visual
* Placement and installation of screen
» Placement and installation of projector
* Placement and installation of stage lighting
» Testing of audio visual equipment
* Placement and installation of cross
* Replacement of Carpeting
* Cleanup

Thank you for your continued support and understanding, the building committee is excited to reveal
the completed renovations, and hope that you will enjoy all of the benefits that this renovation will
provide.



